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Academies and schools from across the St. Bart’s Trust are going to be taking part in the first,
Inter-Academy Reading Tournament.

Teams of pupils will represent their academy at the competition which will be held at St.
Nathaniel’s on Friday, 29" June. The teams of pupils from each academy will work together
to answer questions about books and try to be the team with the most knowledge (and most
points!) The winning team will be the first winner of the St. Bart’s Reading Tournament trophy
and a special prize.

To be in with a chance of representing Park Hall Academy at the tournament you will need to
have read and be able to answer questions about the following books. Our team will consist
of 8 pupils from across the academy, as shown below.

2 pupils from Early Years: The Very Hungry Caterpillar

If you would like to be a part of our magnificent team at the event, read the book for your
year group, if you haven’t already. Ask members of your family or friends to ask you questions
to see if you can remember what happened in the story. We will select the team on Friday,
22" June of who will be representing Park Hall Academy at the event. Remember, you do
not need to buy the books - visit your local library or ask a friend.

Mrs Preston
Vice Principal
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